
 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:  Truck Mounted Street Sweeper 
From: Gary Smith, Fleet Director Meeting Date: July 20, 2015 

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date / 
Advertised By: 

N/A 
N/A 

Attachments: 
 

Formal Bid Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The Stormwater Division of Public Services is requesting the purchase of an additional street sweeper to 
primarily be used for street cleaning.  Public Works Equipment and Supply, Inc has a used 2014 Elgin 
Crosswind street sweeper that is being recommended for Council approval. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
The Stormwater Division of Public Services currently has three street sweepers in which two of these serve as 
front line trucks and one serves as a spare to be used during downtime for preventative maintenance and repair.  
The purchase of this street sweeper will allow us to have three front line sweepers and one spare.  The price of 
$212,178 is for the sweeper, dealer installed herbicide sprayer, and delivery.  Estimated delivery is within 30 
days after receiving the purchase order.   A new street sweeper with similar equipment currently sells for over 
$228,000 using the NJPA contract.    
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in 2015-16 Stormwater Fund budget 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Fleet Services Department recommends purchasing the used 2014 Elgin Crosswind from Public Works 
Equipment and Supply Inc.  

 
 

     

 

 




